
Strategic planning minutes 11/9/2022

Present: A. Cowell (minutes), T. Bennett (chair), J. Dieugenio, L. Dillon, T. Pavlovsky,
Excused: T. Rojas

There was a discussion of minutes going forward. Going forward we will rotate or take turns.
Minutes are important.

An action item last week had us looking up alternatives for ACRL for strategic planning
guidance. TBB discussed a possible alternative. We voted to continue to investigate TBB’s
suggestion. The vote passed unanimously. TBB will continue to investigate before a decision is
made.

At the next meeting we will review minutes from the previous year and determine what we have
and how to organize them.


